CITY OF BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor



HEALTH DEPARTMENT

OLIVIA D. FARROW, ESQ., R.S., Interim Com-1001 E. Fayette Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Mr. Kevin Usilton, Director Bureau of Animal Control 301 Stockholm Street Baltimore, MD. 21230 410-396-4698 Kevin.Usilton@baltimorecity.gov

July 9, 2010

Ms. Annie Wills 1129 Ingate Road Baltimore, MD. 21227

Dear Ms. Wills,

Thank you for all the help you have given Baltimore City Bureau of Animal Control with the search for the lost puppy.

Animal Control especially appreciates your time, efforts, information and advice you have provided, and the contacts you have shared with us. Your assistance has been invaluable to the Bureau during this process.

Again, thank you so much. We greatly appreciate your generosity.

Best Regards,

Kevin Vsilton, Director of Animal Control